Contents

| Submission No: 3101 | Alan Crawford | 4038 |
|---------------------|--------------------------|------|
| Submission No: 3102 | Ainslee Taikoko | 4040 |
| Submission No: 3103 | Suzy Carswell | 4041 |
| Submission No: 3104 | Derik | 4042 |
| Submission No: 3105 | Catherine Cheung | 4043 |
| Submission No: 3106 | Kirsty Jane McMurray | 4045 |
| Submission No: 3107 | Anne Scott | 4046 |
| Submission No: 3108 | Mary Southee | 4047 |
| Submission No: 3109 | Aileen Ruddick | 4048 |
| Submission No: 3110 | Brendon Cook | 4049 |
| Submission No: 3111 | Sandy Campbell | 4050 |
| Submission No: 3112 | Cohin Thomason | 4051 |
| Submission No: 3113 | Harmony Blake | 4052 |
| Submission No: 3114 | Blair Neal | 4053 |
| Submission No: 3115 | Lydia Quay | 4055 |
| Submission No: 3116 | Graham Pease | 4056 |
| Submission No: 3117 | Roland Swift | 4057 |
| Submission No: 3118 | Vaughan Redshaw | 4059 |
| Submission No: 3119 | Jacqui | 4061 |
| Submission No: 3120 | Denise Willison | 4062 |
| Submission No: 3121 | Hazel Gray | 4064 |
| Submission No: 3122 | Dolly | 4065 |
| Submission No: 3123 | Sammy Dean | 4066 |
| Submission No: 3124 | Maree Sanger | 4068 |
| Submission No: 3125 | Hana Corbett | 4070 |
| Submission No: 3126 | Emaan Ali | 4071 |
| Submission No: 3127 | Jan | 4072 |
| Submission No: 3128 | Jill Hawkes | 4073 |
| Submission No: 3129 | Gary Burn | 4074 |
| Submission No: 3130 | Dianne Hekeua | 4076 |
| Submission No: 3131 | Christian Schmitz Hallen | 4078 |
| Submission No: 3132 | Mary Needs | 4080 |
| Submission No: 3133 | Haim Ainsworth | 4081 |
| Submission No: 3134 | Mrs Denise Wood QSM | 4083 |
| Submission No: 3135 | P J Ansley | 4085 |
| Submission No: 3136 | Keith Bland | 4087 |
| Submission No: 3137 | Ngaire Jury | 4088 |
| Submission No: 3138 | Clegg | 4090 |

| Submission No: 3139 | Graeme Jury | 4091 |
|---------------------|---------------------|------|
| Submission No: 3140 | Antoinette | 4093 |
| Submission No: 3141 | Frederick Smith | 4094 |
| Submission No: 3142 | Trevor Colgan | 4096 |
| Submission No: 3143 | Robyn Mary O'Leary | 4098 |
| Submission No: 3144 | Thelma Luxton | 4100 |
| Submission No: 3145 | Lindsay Willis | 4102 |
| Submission No: 3146 | Lynda Miller | 4104 |
| Submission No: 3147 | Graeme Lindup | 4105 |
| Submission No: 3148 | Nick Jorgensen | 4107 |
| Submission No: 3149 | Lindsay Toole | 4108 |
| Submission No: 3150 | Tasha Downie | 4110 |
| Submission No: 3151 | Robert Jens Laursen | 4111 |
| Submission No: 3152 | Paul | 4113 |
| Submission No: 3153 | Warren Drought | 4115 |
| Submission No: 3154 | Gerard Wells | 4116 |
| Submission No: 3155 | John McElroy | 4118 |
| Submission No: 3156 | Katrina Cavey | 4119 |
| Submission No: 3157 | George Harvey | 4120 |
| Submission No: 3158 | Stephen Black | 4122 |
| Submission No: 3159 | Anna Lazarus | 4124 |
| Submission No: 3160 | Robert Langedijk | 4125 |
| Submission No: 3161 | Daryl Lilley | 4126 |
| Submission No: 3162 | Suman Modgill | 4127 |
| Submission No: 3163 | Myleen Cu | 4128 |
| Submission No: 3164 | Sarah Pease | 4129 |
| Submission No: 3165 | Michelle Jackson | 4131 |
| Submission No: 3166 | Zara Smith | 4132 |
| Submission No: 3167 | Amanda Hewlett | 4134 |
| Submission No: 3168 | Craig Jones | 4135 |
| Submission No: 3169 | Tane Manu | 4136 |
| Submission No: 3170 | Angela | 4138 |
| Submission No: 3171 | Jonni Tipler | 4139 |
| Submission No: 3172 | Michael Miller | 4140 |
| Submission No: 3173 | Saskia Langridge | 4141 |
| Submission No: 3174 | Jessica Knight | 4143 |
| Submission No: 3175 | Kyle Langridge | 4145 |
| Submission No: 3176 | Allan Barriball | 4147 |
| Submission No: 3177 | Holly Richards | 4148 |
| Submission No. 3178 | Martin Foard | 4150 |

| Submission No: 3179 | Heath Priest | 4152 |
|---------------------|-------------------|------|
| Submission No: 3180 | Chere Bailey | 4154 |
| Submission No: 3181 | Donna Naus | 4155 |
| Submission No: 3182 | Mieke | 4156 |
| Submission No: 3183 | Mark Jackson | 4157 |
| Submission No: 3184 | Jolene | 4159 |
| Submission No: 3185 | Jocelyn Wisnewski | 4161 |
| Submission No: 3186 | Penelope Jury | 4162 |
| Submission No: 3187 | Helen Locker | 4164 |
| Submission No: 3188 | Anne Cullen | 4166 |
| Submission No: 3189 | John Billing | 4167 |
| Submission No: 3190 | Rodney Baker | 4168 |
| Submission No: 3191 | Matthew Brayshaw | 4170 |
| Submission No: 3192 | Gail Allison | 4171 |
| Submission No: 3193 | Roger Hawkins | 4173 |
| Submission No: 3194 | Mai Simons | 4175 |
| Submission No: 3195 | Alison Gillespie | 4177 |
| Submission No: 3196 | David Dick | 4179 |
| Submission No: 3197 | Oliver Baker | 4181 |
| Submission No: 3198 | Greg Mawson | 4183 |
| Submission No: 3199 | Alison Gillespie | 4185 |
| Submission No: 3200 | Liben Thomas | 4187 |

Office Use Only: 7185

Submission No: 3101 Alan Crawford

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option A: Pay for it from rates

Comments

We have an abundance of water in Taranaki and will continue to have so with our mountain. make sure our supply is protected (environment, agriculture, manufacturing, farming) is controlled and infrastructure is maintained.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

We are lucky we have an abundant water supply, one of the reasons we chose to live in Taranaki.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

If this is what is needed to protect our natural resources get it done.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

The walkway to Waitara will be a great asset, but how much it will benefit locals is debatable. This project can wait for better financial times. Maintain and improve the established tracks and trails that have been neglected as of late. Puakai Crossing and the proposed Taranaki Traverse can be a great tourist pull for the future.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

The established planting have become overgrown with trees planted to close together growing for light and not presenting any recreational benefits. future planting should be done with the idea of producing specimen trees that families can get shade and play under and on. Electrifying the NPDC fleet at this stage is a complete waste of money, until technology has come up with a fuel cell that is better environmentally and more cost efficient (hydrogen!) than petroleum. I hope NPDC has a good vehicle policy that they are not including company vehicles in salary packages. Most companies have stopped this with the fringe benefits tax being to expensive.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Expensive but needed.

What else?

Rates are a big burden on 80% of the populace of the region. Rates need to be kept under control. Once they've gone up they cant come down. 80% to 100% over ten years is a huge increase. Older residents are struggling and being forced out of their family home. When you stop earning there is not an endless stream of money. 'Nice to haves' take up over 30% of our rate take these need to be controlled sooner than later. the cycle of pruning trees on road sides and verges needs to be halved by pruning much harder each time. How much longer are we going to pay (\$6,000.00 X 10 Per annum, \$600,000.00 over ten years) for the straitening over Oakura Beach streams? The battle against the rising ocean will be a huge coast in the future. Be innovative, learn from examples overseas and create groins to actually improve Oakura Beach and stop the sand drift up the coast.

Office Use Only: 7190

Submission No: 3102 Ainslee Taikoko

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 7193

Submission No: 3103 Suzy Carswell

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

What else?

Funding towards events for the creative community in Taranaki would be hugely beneficial to all age groups in the community. The creative community has so much to offer in Taranaki, musicians, poets, artists, dancers and much more, encouraging connection, expression and communication. Events for the creative community act as a platform for us to share and expand our talents through ourselves and others.

Office Use Only: 7194

Submission No: 3104 Derik

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

.....

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 7196

Submission No: 3105 Catherine Cheung

Wish to speak to the Council: Yes

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Comments

It is crucial that any repair, relocation or development of new water infrastructure is planned and implemented with thorough consideration of potential climate impacts, and to maximize resilience. In general, decentralised local systems are likely to be more flexible to local needs and provide self-sufficiency and resilience to the communities.

Saving water and water meters

Comments

I don't believe the mandatory installation of water meters is necessarily the most effective in conserving water. I think a combination of the following should be considered instead: - Increase the price of water supplied to industrial users - Make the installation of water tanks and greywater reuse systems mandatory in new residential and commercial development areas - Roll out a substantial support program to subsidize/assist households and marae or other communities who want to install water tanks and/or greywater reuse systems, in addition to the current Sustainable Homes rate-based loan scheme

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Give more emphasis and investment to assist active transport for commuters, rather than mainly catering recreation and tourism.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Comments

The amount proposed to be allocated for the CAF is pitiful comparing with other areas of work, and considering the urgency to act in a climate emergency. Planting trees is good, but like the Climate Change Commission says, we can't plant our way out of this mess! We need real climate mitigation by cutting emissions. Council should invest in reducing its own emissions, notably transitioning off fossil fuels in its key infrastructure like the NP wastewater treatment plant, the Aquatic Centre, Len Lye Centre and Puke Ariki; with electricity and/or biofuel. Council should expand the Sustainable Homes program to support more homeowners as well as tenants and community initiatives.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

This is a luxury item at a time when huge spending is desperately required to deal with failing water infrastructure services and to climate mitigation and adaptation. What is the climate footprint of the multi-sports hub, including embedded carbon of the construction materials (notably artificial turf) and the carbon from energy consumption throughout its operation? There are plenty of sporting opportunity, including the trails and tracks that to be constructed, as well as other nature based activities, with valuable education opportunities like orientation, survival skills and ecology. There are far better, more environmentally friendly and socially inclusive, uses for the racecourse, such as community orchard and food growing hubs with training, education and market opportunities.

What else?

On the Brooklands Zoo, I believe funding should be prioritised for education about Taonga species and wildlife rehabilitation, rather than upgrading or expanding the exotic animal collection.

On material recovery, investments should go into driving the industrial and commercial sectors into high levels of product stewardship, so that everything is returned to them rather than having to be dealt with using ratepayers' money.

On organic wastes, invest in household and community composting through education, giving away compost bins, bokashi and/or wormfarms, and funding community composting initiatives. For industrial food wastes, such as poultry, abattoir and dairy waste, conduct feasibility study on using them to produce bioenergy for electricity generation, process heat or transport fuel.

We cannot design climate action in isolation. We need to see everything with a climate lens and make every decision and every investment prudently, to mitigate and adapt to the changing climate; and to foster community wellbeing and resilience.

Office Use Only: 7205

Submission No: 3106 Kirsty Jane McMurray

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Get it done before it becomes real problem.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

Can you please link to the relevant page in the document in future.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

Focus on infrastructure first. These are gravy.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

Do it somewhere else.

Office Use Only: 7208

Submission No: 3107 Anne Scott

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Saving water and water meters

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Extending our tracks and trails network

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Build it using sustainabilty principles. All water collected & used on site. No huge carpark as proposed; rather parking to suit public transport priority. All building materials sustainably sourced and NZ made as much as possible. Heating /lighting using smart sustainable materials eg solar panels & water collectionon on the large roof spaces. Community gardens on the green spaces. Its a chance to educate the community on taking Climate Change seriously, showcasing local sustainability principles and saving the NPDC dollars in the long term.

Office Use Only: 7209

Submission No: 3108 Mary Southee

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

Water meters are unfair to low income families

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 7213

Submission No: 3109 Aileen Ruddick

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 7214

Submission No: 3110 Brendon Cook

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 7215

Submission No: 3111 Sandy Campbell

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Extending our tracks and trails network

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Developing a multi-sport hub

What else?

It is way past time something was done about the Egmont Rd/ Devon Rd intersection!!! It's a death trap trying to turn right from Egmont Rd towards Bell Block. It's also unsafe for through traffic on Devon Road regardless of doing 80km. Sort it before someone is killed......

Office Use Only: 7240

Submission No: 3112 Cohin Thomason

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 7241

Submission No: 3113 Harmony Blake

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 7245

Submission No: 3114 Blair Neal

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option A: Pay for it from rates

Comments

An additional recycled water pipe system should be added at the same time to supply high water use industries who don't require drinking quality water. Eg. Stadium, parks, market gardens, orchards, car washes, washdowns etc. Why spend all this money treating waste to a high standard to pump it out to sea.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

First 200litres/person/day should be free to help this who want to save. Then a high rate for excess use. Then people who wash cars, water lawns and gardens, have pools pay for this excess use without affecting the poor communities

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Comments

Need a managed retreat plan for these low lying areas. Would much rather see the 20million spent moving houses to a permanent high ground.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

The planting price seems way to high for 17 hectares but definitely need to have council vehicles electric. Also need a short replacement window for these as new Zealand needs electric vehicles on the second hand market as new is out of reach of most individuals. We need companies to step up and get the cars here.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

Like the idea of this but there is too much other demands on money currently with the water upgrading and climate change. Needs before wants.

What else?

A new New Plymouth ring road is required to remove congestion from the one way system.

Office Use Only: 7248

Submission No: 3115 Lydia Quay

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 7253

Submission No: 3116 Graham Pease

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 7254

Submission No: 3117 Roland Swift

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

While I agree it needs to be fixed I would like to see the costs challenged at every step. This is a huge investment for the council and the people of New Plymouth and approval to go ahead should not be a blank check to spend the amount in the plan. I would also like the costs to be allocated as proposed i.e. water and waste water through targeted rates and storm water through general rates. This way is fair with user pays.

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Comments

I am not on council water but I agree NP residents use too much water. This expenditure should be targeted rates for users.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Comments

Needs to be fixed and general rates should be used but I question the need to spend \$20 million.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

The next 10 years will be challenging for the area with many residents losing their jobs with the ramping down of the oil and gas industry. The council needs to be prudent with its money and with the massive planned spend on the water projects other 'nice to have' projects need to be put on hold. We already have a fantastic system of tracks and trails and we don't need to extend them further at the moment.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

We already have enough green space. Focus on water. If you want more forest keep the existing trees at Lake Mangamahoe and turn it into a forest mountain biking park like the Red Woods at Rotorua.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

Focus should be on fixing the water. We can not afford to do everything at once.

What else?

I am very disappointed that the council is proposing such large rates increases when the long term effects of Covid19 are poorly understood and many residents will be losing their jobs as the oil and gas industry is closed down. I think you are severely underestimating the flow down effect this will have on New Plymouth and its residents. The focus should be on fixing the water and other projects should be put on hold. I am extremely concerned about the proposed rates rises for small holdings. In the last plan the council increased the small holdings differential which resulted in an increase in our general rates of over 30% over the period 2017 - 2021. The new 10 year has further massive increases despite small holding seeing far less benefit from most of the proposed changes than residential properties. Because of the way the rates are calculated small holding actually see a greater rates rise than residential properties every year of the 10 year plan. The current rating system, and the allocation of the proposed rates increases, is grossly unfair and I would ask the council to review the current rating system.

Office Use Only: 7255

Submission No: 3118 Vaughan Redshaw

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

When carrying out repairs/replacement of infrastructure plan ahead for the potential future growth of the upstream catchment

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

Are leaks included in the stats for our usage? How about providing incentives for home owners to install tanks to take roof water for home usage.... Provide education/tips for people.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Less wooden steps, let us walk on the ground

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

My preference would be to concentrate on cleaning up and removing plastics / rubbish from our environment...

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

Would be happy to support a hub but not at the racecourse.

Office Use Only: 7256

Submission No: 3119 Jacqui

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Comments

Subsidise water tanks for houses. Always plenty of rain in Taranaki

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

What else?

I would LOVE to see New Plymouth use some of our gifted minds such as Jodi Roebuck who knows how to farm livestock and grow in a way that protects our land equips farmers to manage their farms regeneratively. He already gets farmers from around NZ doing his courses. I can't understand why Taranaki being one of the biggest dairy producers in the country isn't training our farmers. Instead they're criticised. It's not the cow it's the how. We could be leaders in this movement!!!

Office Use Only: 7257

Submission No: 3120 Denise Willison

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Comments

We can't keep putting up the rates, for some people it will come to expensive to live here soon, I think the NPDC will have to borrow the money to get the job done and done right & complete it, yes get into dept! remember we don't have a big population here!

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Maybe the NPDC needs to look at our water storage options, alot of water comes off that mountain why are we not storing more of it!! Another option is new builds have water storage tank included can do this under decks even (and Solar panels worth thinking about too!!)

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Leaving these things only makes it worse!!

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

I feel the NPDC needs to sort out and fix our infrastructure for the long term! Putting money into more walkways at this time is a low priority, a nice to have. A to do after fixing our infrastructure first then look at this!

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

Again if we don't have the money on hand and the NPDC is having to increase our rates even more to do all these projects! Borrowing the money might be a better option than increasing the rates to do these projects!!

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

Borrow the money to make this happen!!

What else?

The NPDC cannot keep increasing our rates to do projects we require. Our infrastructure should be the first priority. We can't keep leaving the these thing and wait for them to break then do a quick fix. If you keep increasing rates people won't be able to afford to live! As it is your I sure some of your rate payers are struggling to survive! That is while I think borrowing the money now (especially with low increase rates!!) would be a good option. Maybe not all of what you need but enough so that you are not increasing the rates too much.

Office Use Only: 7260

Submission No: 3121 Hazel Gray

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Comments

I do not think the current location is the preferred location for the sports hub a large unspoilt green area in the centre of town should be celebrated for just that. Why do we need to develop everything. Access to a large open green space in my neighbourhood is an amazing asset and was a life saver over COVID. This green space has been there for generations any development will increase the flooding risk to our street and home. I think the increased traffic will be a safety risk to people in the area in particular children leaving school all at the same time. I would suggest an alternative venue is considered that has access to better transport links including air and bus terminals and has considerable additional space to be increased in the future. I think the current location will be outgrown in a few years given population increases. I would support access to the area by shared public transport only or pedestrian this could be the only venue that has to be accessed by green public transport or cycle pedestrian access a leader in its field.

Office Use Only: 7264

Submission No: 3122 Dolly

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

You could utilise Inglewoods TET stadium alot more

Office Use Only: 7265

Submission No: 3123 Sammy Dean

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Comments

Make sure this deals with the sewage being pumped into our rivers first. Totally unacceptable

Saving water and water meters

Option 4: High. A significant water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$56 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$120 million over the long term.

Comments

Water meters have the ability to help save our environment and lower costs. Seems like a no brainer

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Comments

Need to see the plans first

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Comments

Wonderful idea. Strong support from me

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Comments

Actions are weak given the problem

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Put aside space for a new pool as well.

What else?

Cannot believe you are raising the pool fees and yet haven't included the much needed upgrade to TEAC. That pool is too small already and yet no plans to expand AND higher fees?!? Plan a whole new plan at the racecourse site.

Office Use Only: 7266

Submission No: 3124 Maree Sanger

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

Educate children about saving water, they are the future. Don't agree water meters should be put in. We are on tank water and totally understand that water is precious, but I believe education is the way!

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

I love the ideas in theory but in reality, not doing them will save money!

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

I agree with planting trees, but not with electrifying NPDC vehicle fleet but no option for just planting trees. Hydrogen is the way to go, we're just not quite there yet!

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Not really sure, it's a lot of money! But would be a good asset for New Plymouth.

What else?

I live in Egmont Village, I would like to see more done with the intersection's at both ends of Egmont Road. Turning right is a dangerous daily occurrence! PLEASE MAKE THIS A PRIORITY!

Office Use Only: 7270

Submission No: 3125 Hana Corbett

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Two revines story water management in Waitara

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 7271

Submission No: 3126 Emaan Ali

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

no but agree that something should be done

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 7273

Submission No: 3127 Jan

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Just don't build it in the middle of the racecourse.

Office Use Only: 7278

Submission No: 3128 Jill Hawkes

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

What else?

My family would like to see the Uruti worm farm closed down and ALL operations cease...This company has proven itself to be irresponsible to the environment as well as the people and communities that live close or along the Mimitangiatua..three of my four children attend Uruti School and they complain of headaches and also the smell that permeates from this awful place!! OUR FAMILY STRONGLY OPPOSE renewing consent!!! It's in the wrong place, there are too many rivers and high rainfall in this area. Please put a plan forward to remove this disgusting place and start the healing of the environment NOW! Please

Office Use Only: 7280

Submission No: 3129 Gary Burn

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

I don't agree with the huge 12% rate increase (having to pay now for previous incomplete councillors and council engineering staff). The work has to be done but a more gradual approach to rate increases is required.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Reducing water Waste is a must. Why don't we have residential rain water tanks? This water is used to water gardens, wash cars, supply a 2nd toilet, etc. Adelaide does it.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Charge people to use the tracks.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Climate change has come about by there being too many humans on planet earth, somehow this needs to be addressed or nature will do it e.g. war, famine, pandemics etc.

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Having an indoor sports hub building inside the horse racing track is ludicrous especially when there is available land next to the TSB stadium. Using the track inside area for sports playing fields is ok, BUT to have buildings and trees there in my mind utter stupidity, there are other win win options. Rugby Park should have been used for the multi-purpose sports hub, yet more incompetents by planners.

What else?

Having the sports hub at the race track; is there enough vehicle parking, and what about sports day / race day clashing. For safety reasons we won't be able to have race meetings and sports events at the same time, I can see this causing extreme aggravation. No buildings in the inside of the race track.

Office Use Only: 7281

Submission No: 3130 Dianne Hekeua

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

We pay enough, water should be free only need education on how to save waters. Councils need to set the biggest example.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

This is a shocking problem in Waitara. Council has been very slack in not addressing this problem earlier. Waitara is a beautiful place yet the council has neglected in for many years but still collect their rates etc. Make Waitara the best most beautiful, artistic regional area in NP. It is just waiting to get started. Please pull your finger out and show respect to the dollars NP has taken yet not done anything about fixing the place up. Check out the nature strips beside each resident - they are far to wide, no trees on them, yet the road signs eg GIVE WAY more often than not are situated in the middle of the grass strips!!! With narrow roads, nature strips wider than the roads and you expect the owners to maintain area yet not have any footpaths or guttering on the road verges???

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Open up and include Waitara as part of NP regional area, not just take their money and ignore them as too hard...

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

If we dont do something about climate action we wont have a place to live in - shame

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

Already plenty of sports sites - ultise these over new and flash.

What else?

On Hutchins Street there is the old abandoned Health Annex. This is prime example of what could be done without too much work as plumbing etc already in place to improve the area along with the IWI owners. Start negotiations as this would be the perfect site for ADULT COMMUNITY/ARTS CENTRE with childcare alongside. Bring people to Waitara where their is so much to do and so many creative people needing to create art and teach their skills. Help and discuss with the local IWI and the Waitara ratepayers. Give something back towards something for all especially when the dollars have been taken from stolen land etc. The population needs help and deserves respect. Driving to NP is such a nightmare due to poor structure of the road system I wont drive into NP as far too dangerous. Willing to discuss this idea further.

Office Use Only: 7283

Submission No: 3131 Christian Schmitz Hallen

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 4: High. A significant water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$56 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$120 million over the long term.

Comments

I'm confident that water meters will change people's awareness of using water sustainably. I'm also aware that opinions are very controversial with this topic as the council needs to invest a lot of money. I highly recommend water meters. E.g. a resident in my neighbourhood is running a taxi business and is washing his business vehicle(s) regularly which is completely understandable. But this resident is paying the same fee for water usage as other residents in similar houses? Other residents just ignore water restrictions during hot periods in summer but this could change significantly when water metres are introduced and people have to pay for it. People possibly switch off the water during shower/brushing teeth activities which side effect is a reduction of monthly power bills.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Improving stormwater management in Waitara is also a clear sign of valuing their residents as we're growing together with an increase of the population.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Great idea can't wait to experience a Coastal Walkway between Waitara and New Plymouth. NPDC shouldn't promote this walkway as an extension. Just build a Coastal Walkway from Waitara to Bell Block that will connect Waitara residents with them in Bell Block and New Plymouth. Waitara always had and still has to deal with its reputation. I'm not a Waitara resident but these people deserve to feel more connected to the region. This long Coastal Walkway would also provide an alternative being used to commute to workplaces as the traffic on the roads is getting more. E-bikes would experience another boost and our environment would be very grateful.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Comments

There's actually no limit to boost our CAF as it's so important. Please spend as much money you can to protect our nature.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Developing a multi-sport hub sounds great for the region and will attract people to visit the Taranaki region too. Don't forget about existing sport facilties that would love to get regular updates.

What else?

I'm a bit worried about the public transport system in New Plymouth or Taranaki in general which I think is really poor. I know Kiwis love their cars and its independance so do I. As a support worker for Idea Services I have to provide my own transport to get to my workplaces within shift work. But NPDC residents who are working in 9-5-jobs should have more options to leave their cars at home more often without investing too much extra time for commuting. NPDC could improve existing services in particular to/from outlying suburbs. E.g. the community in Bell Block is growing fast and there are many subdivisions around.

Each new built house is operating at least two vehicles as there are not many alternatives to use public transport. The next busstop from my home is a 15min-walk away, especially in bad weather not funny.

There's a very poor service on Saturdays and none on Sundays/Public holidays.

Furthermore the existing Waitara-New Plymouth-service could easily swing in to the airport to pick up/drop off flight passengers and it won't cost that much more. In case of any event in the city centre, there's no chance to get back home on public transport at night and especially young people can't afford to pay for a taxi out to Oakura, Bell Block or Waitara.

A "Night-Bus"-service on weekends could be very attractive for young people and possibly decrease drink-driving-issues. Surely the people have to get used to these kind of services and it won't be successful right from the beginning. An extra charge might be necessary for a night service but I'm confident customers will understand.

Office Use Only: 7285

Submission No: 3132 Mary Needs

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Just get on and do it

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

It would br good to have BUT we cannot afford it

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

It would be so good to have one BUT we cannot afford it.

Office Use Only: 7291

Submission No: 3133 Haim Ainsworth

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

we can't just keep pushing this one down the road in hopes of some miraculous lump of money to fall from the sky

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

so long as those on fixed incomes/lower-socio-economic status aren't afraid to use water fearing a huge bill.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

outlying areas of the greater NPDC need to be upgraded, particularly as we look towards these areas being more important to the housing of the NPDC

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Comments

green space is vital for the health of the city and it's environs

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Comments

we either lead or we follow

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 7290

Submission No: 3134 Mrs Denise Wood QSM

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Comments

Pay for it from piff

Saving water and water meters

Comments

Not sure about water meters. Good for people saving water whilst the abusers continues without respect

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Comments

Priority

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

Waste of our rates money. Users pays

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

We need trees not sports clubs etc...

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

Waste of money in these times. Help the community again user pays for this not rate payers!

What else?

I'm shocked our npdc wants us to pay all the time. These uncertain days are not going to go away. People in our community are hurting. Airport bail out No. Walkway No muti sports stadium NO. Focus on important stuff, cut back councillors to 5-6 not the present number. Electric cars get out there and beat the streets, walking, biking not modern cars that staff go joy riding in.

Office Use Only: 7292

Submission No: 3135 P J Ansley

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Comments

Plant fast-growing exotics to more quickly capture carbon and turn a profit to the community from harvesting of logs. Defer any vehicle fleet electrification until either the cost of electric vehicles reduces significantly (to the cost of petrol/diesel vehicles) or central government provides significant subsidies for the purchase of electric vehicles.

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

Spend ratepayers' money on the necessities, especially the 'three waters' issues, first, before spending on fripperies like a multi sports hub. For certain the development costs will exceed the \$40M, and the ongoing operating costs will exceed the projected \$1.1M per annum.

And if there is any such hub developed, do not locate it at the New Plymouth Racecourse. Contrary to the wish of central government, per its adoption of the Messara Report, situating a sports hub at the racecourse will eventually destroy the horse industry which has been located there for nearly 125 years.

Horses, especially racehorses, are dangerous, particularly to those unused to them - which would be the majority of those attending a sports hub. It will take just one tragedy for the sports users to seek to close down the horse industry operating at the racecourse. The horse industry generates millions of dollars for New Plymouth (estimates rage from \$25M to \$35M per annum), via owners, trainers, jockeys, vets, farriers, feed suppliers, tack suppliers, the hospitality sector, to name just some of those involved.

School (and it would be mainly school) sports will not generate anything near that level of income to the District. The loss of green-space, the guarantee of increased traffic danger and parking congestion, the unsightliness of and light pollution from the inevitable floodlights, together with the stormwater drainage issues affecting the racecourse land, make the racecourse a very bad option as the location for a sports hub.

If there is to be a sports hub - which, as stated above, I do not think should be funded by New Plymouth ratepayers while the necessities such as water and waste remain inadequate - it should be located somewhere like the industrial area of Bell Block, which would have adequate infrastructure and a lesser set of issues as regards traffic, parking and suitability for building.

Office Use Only: 7293

Submission No: 3136 Keith Bland

Wish to speak to the Council: Yes

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

What else?

Please refer to submission previously sent in. In the previous one I did not request an opportunity to speak but have changed mind.

Office Use Only: 7294

Submission No: 3137 Ngaire Jury

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Personally think people use far too much water

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

This is one of the best investments the Council can make, the walkways are so popular. This also means people from Waitara can bike to work in New Plymouth.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

This is only for a small amount of the population. We already have sports fields in Taranaki. If the Racing Club takes you to court to try and prevent building large buildings in the centre of the race course it will cost the rate payers far too much in legal fees.

What else?

I am against having such a large rate rise, it feels like we are back paying rent. Many people will not be able to cope with the 12% the first year.

Office Use Only: 7296

Submission No: 3138 Clegg

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

We need to think outside the square with New Plymouth growing taking the Sports Hub further out of town ie the old airport where there is room to expand. More parking available for the multi sports that will be using this facility. The race course is to small to accommodate the large number of sports and parking/traffic. Don't let this green space go, under a concrete jungle.

What else?

Look at Whanganui sports set up the area a lot larger than the racecourse. The old airport area only 10mins from the city 2 mins from airport. Leave the race course alone

Office Use Only: 7298

Submission No: 3139 Graeme Jury

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Comments

This is a core function of the council and needs the support of the community. It should take precedence over the niceties

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Core business

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

Until racing is out of there altogether I don't want a sports hub. In fighting with the organization is not cost efficient and will be a bad look.

What else?

Of course I love our community and some of the reason is the work that has been done by successive councils over the years. There is a trend away from attending to the core business of the safety and well being of the citizens with services like sewage, water, roading transport etc. then looking at what money is left over from that to attend to the more esoteric. Gobbling up parking spaces on the pretext of a beautification programme was not one of the best moves. As a pensioner I will certainly take a hit on a huge rate increase which is way above the cost of living but if it is going to sort out real services then c'est la vie

Office Use Only: 7304

Submission No: 3140 Antoinette

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

What else?

Please don't spend money we do not have. Stop putting our (already eye watering) rates up! Times are hard, covid = recession! \$11m for NPDC HQ?! I hope that's a joke!! What a ridiculous amount for Nothing! The NPDC building is more than adequate as is! I am surprised the NPDC hasn't erected it's own Church! Then you won't have to pay taxes, on all of OUR money! And all the money laundering would be more inconspicuous. Just ask Brian Tamaki! Founder of "Who says Crime doesn't pay!" The system is broken & corrupt. It's not a secret - The rich get richer, while the poor get poorer.

Office Use Only: 7307

Submission No: 3141 Frederick Smith

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

.....

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Comments

Tree planting target is unambitious. Work with the community to plant more. Focus on restorative planting. Plant across all communities but particularly focus on lower socioeconomic areas that will otherwise suffer from the urban heat effect with climate change. Plant the areas you currently graze as this will reduce emissions from the animals and then reduce emissions overall. Electric cars are great, they will save costs in petrol, so maybe accelerate that funding for the first few years until the cost comes down. Reduce your fleet whenever possible through ebikes. Invest in solar panels on Council buildings. Electrify the pool heating systems and whatever else you can.

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

The racecourse should be replaced with an extension of Pukekura Park native bush areas

What else?

Two issues. Lack of work on housing. And lack of investment in smaller communities like Inglewood and Bell Block

Office Use Only: 7308

Submission No: 3142 Trevor Colgan

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

It's puzzling that the budgeted amount over many years has not been used.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

The money would be better spent on improving the state of the existing infrastructure.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

It obviously needs a drastic fix.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

They are brilliant. Extensions would be nice but the money would be better spent on improving the water infrastructure.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

New Plymouth is a beautiful green city. Improvements would be nice but the money would be better spent on drastically fixing our water infrastructure

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

The situation with the racing club needs to be cleared up first. A new hub would be nice but the plan as shown does not allow sufficient vehicle access or parking. The money saved would be better spent on drastically improving the water infrastructure.

Office Use Only: 7310

Submission No: 3143 Robyn Mary O'Leary

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

What else?

Please can NPDC look at investing in a Recycling Station in Urenui. Those of us who live rural have to drive to the other side of Waitara to get rid of our bottles/cans/unburnable rubbish. - and hours are varied nd often not suitable for farming days. If our community is serious about the environment and you want us to recycle rubbish, please make it easy for us - or do we go back to the old days of digging holes on our farms? Surely this is a basic in the Climate Change rhetoric we are constantly hearing.

Also Id be keen to see a campaign at local and wider levels to educate children about keeping NZ Green by not littering. The roadsides are full of rubbish - people dont seem to care anymore. I fill black rubbish sacks of bottles and plastic etc often just on Piko Road where I live. When it rains, the flooding soon washes the plastic etc into the Urenui River, then it travels to the ocean.

Can we please get the fundamental basics right, to help us sort our rubbish responsibly.

Office Use Only: 7311

Submission No: 3144 Thelma Luxton

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

It is important that there is continual maintenance done beside repairs and upgrading. If maintenance is continual then it is easier to repair problems

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Water meters are a good start in water saving but storage certainly needs up grading.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

This is a real problem locally. With upgrades it will make life easier and the homes drier and safer.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

Refurbish and maintain the existing sports buildings and grounds. Making them suitable for the purpose.

What else?

Do regular maintanence on all structure and underground facilities as part of the annual review. If this had been done in previous years they would be fit for purpose.

Office Use Only: 7312

Submission No: 3145 Lindsay Willis

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

This should be the councils main priority. Once we have this up to date then you can consider the nice to haves.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Water meters should be a priority to save people wasting water \$\mathbb{L}\$

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Another thing we can't put off any longer

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

This is a nice to have and can wait

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

New Plymouth already has more trees and green area's than most cities. We don't need council to have electric cars, that are too expensive for most ratepayers and don't have enough mileage capability.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

This is definitely a luxury we can't afford at the present time. A stadium would be nice but not where it is proposed. Parking and traffic congestion in that area would be terrible

Office Use Only: 7313

Submission No: 3146 Lynda Miller

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Saving water and water meters

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Extending our tracks and trails network

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

Why has this been the only option. Hickford Park , Bell Block would be ideal. Additional traffic, this is a biggy, according to NZTA, 15,000 vehicles, use Coronation Ave in one day. Has any thought been made to the traffic infrastructure. \$91millions why should I have to pay the short fall, it's bad enough that I'm paying for the while elephant "yarrows Statium". Multi sports, it's only catering for a few sports. We already have hockey grounds. What is happening with the Pony Club? You appear to be giving to some and taking from other sports. What is going to happen to the big events like Womad. I think you need to go back to the drawing board.

Office Use Only: 7314

Submission No: 3147 Graeme Lindup

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

This is not the main priority for the district but something that should be worked on continuously.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Comments

Reducing the District's the emissions is the most important issue facing us and reducing the transport component of that is something the Council can have a direct input into. So giving the majority of people greater options for active transport is vital for us, our children and grandchildren. Doing nothing is not an option! The Council's existing Cycling Strategy needs to be updated for the 2020's and then an Action Plan set up to implement the Strategy and the Council should be reporting on progress each year on each of its Strategy's to the ratepayers.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Comments

There should be an active encouragement programme to get the District to behave more consciously about reducing all our carbon footprints.

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

Get rid of the racecourse and look to alter the use of the space for a more European style of living with economic housing, parks and spaces where there people including children are the priority, active travel allowed for and vehicles tertiary in priority.

What else?

Urenui needs to be moved away from the use of septic tanks for each house and a scheme developed that looks after their waste in an environmental manner. Update your Active Transport Strategies and get plans in place to implement them and then report to us on how you are doing each year.

Office Use Only: 7315

Submission No: 3148 Nick Jorgensen

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

Use the sport facilities that are already payed for by ratepayers.

What else?

Stop removing perfectly good car parks and fix the Balls up on gill street. The car parks are too short for most cars now days and stick out too far try driving a service vehicle between them. Have the bin checkers check the council building's recycling bins because they are terrible and should be setting am example. The rate rise is far too much for most.

Office Use Only: 7318

Submission No: 3149 Lindsay Toole

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Water meters need to be introduced. Its simple --user pays! Also look at new builds and make them put in a tank for roof water to be used for gardens etc. Storm water and waste water is your basic things that the council should be providing for everyone without breakdowns or overflows.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

See previous

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Walkways and tracks should be there for the physical wellbeing of everyone

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

Taranaki needs to get a multi sport hub underway as soon as possible. Once again for the wellbeing of citizens. The closer to town the easier it is to get kids interested in the various sports. Take a look at Saxton Field in Nelson as an example of having all sports at one venue. Down there it works extreamly well. As for the racetrack move it to Stratford or Hawera and use the extra space for the sports you are bringing in to the multisport hub.

Office Use Only: 7319

Submission No: 3150 Tasha Downie

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 7320

Submission No: 3151 Robert Jens Laursen

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option A: Pay for it from rates

Comments

when installing water meter install 350 limiting valves that will save water

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Comments

council to bring back ownership of service providers, limiting valves at the meters

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

walk way to waitara not needed

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

where is the power coming from

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

rugby park is not utilised enough we dont need another lemon

What else?

council every rate payer in nz earns the money to pay these rates [debateable re council employees] spend the money as if you eared it forget the wanna haves stick to the basics you are there to provide

Office Use Only: 7351

Submission No: 3152 Paul

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

Does that mean our rates will go down because we already pay for this.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

Don't waste money on shit that doesn't need to be done. Many businesses have closed because of covid and the government ending offshore drilling, lots of job losses and you want to increase our rates for parks and tracks.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

Planting trees for conservation is great but no way should I have to pay for you to get new cars. Here's an idea why don't you all take pay cuts and that can go towards new cars.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

Again waste of money. Get those that want to fundraiser and leave rates payers money to fixing our roads.

What else?

You need to really listen to the people no one wants our rates to increase we already pay to much for what???

Office Use Only: 7352

Submission No: 3153 Warren Drought

Wish to speak to the Council: Yes

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option A: Pay for it from rates

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

We have too many other things that need upgrading. Also the proposal is totally rediculous and totally unrealistic!!!

What else?

Yes , if sport taranaki are going to canvas kids they need to provide them with all facts rather than a completely biased presentation!!

Office Use Only: 7353

Submission No: 3154 Gerard Wells

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

Water meters is not the best option

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Comments

Why are we building on low level land. This type of investment will always be needed because our weather patterns have changed

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Comments

The coastal walk is a well used track by locals and visitors getting people out to exercise an enjoy.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

A facility needed by our children now

Office Use Only: 7354

Submission No: 3155 John McElroy

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

Facilities at Pukekura Park are not up to standard, & our 1st class status of holding cricket matches is at risk. A replacement facility replacing the Bellringer Pavilion is urgently needed as this building is a risk ,liability, & no longer fit for purpose. This is an iconic cricket ground, loved by our visiting cricket teams, & an ideal ground for hosting International Womens Cricket.

What else?

The muti- sport hub is a no brainer, compared with other cities our size our sporting infrastructure is poor & fragmented.

Office Use Only: 7355

Submission No: 3156 Katrina Cavey

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

.....

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 7356

Submission No: 3157 George Harvey

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

It appears to be a problem right accross NZ where water infrastructure is not maintained to a sustainable level. It's not good enough for such an essential part of our cities services to be interrupted due to lack of maintenance and hope a clear plan is put in place to ensure continuity of this essential service exists for the peace of mind of all who reside here.

Saving water and water meters

Comments

I don't feel having 3 options including water meters vs a 'do nothing' options is appropriate. You have intimated that only a 1/3 of respondents voted for water meters. Is there any evidence that introducing water meters will reduce water usage? The affluent will continue to use what they want and pay for it, but what about those at the lower end of the socio economic scale, who are only making ends meet. What will an additional cost mean to them? Have you considered encouraging home owners to instal water tanks to make use of water that would otherwise be wasted?

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Must be done, no community deserves to be living in fear of flooding where inadequate wastewater systems can't cope wit weather conditions

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

Other infrastructure needs should have higher priority

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

I feel we need to support our young people to develop and that they have the facilities they need. They are our future and we should support them where we can. However, again, I emphasize the infrastructure projects that support Safety, Health and Wellbeing of our citizens should always take highest priority.

Office Use Only: 7357

Submission No: 3158 Stephen Black

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option A: Pay for it from rates

Comments

Only people who are connected to the water mains should be paying Those who have there own private water supply should not have rates increased

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Comments

water meters only to be used to charge over excessive water use

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Comments

Local waitara groups should help pay for the investment

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

Dont rush the market will decide what is the best option for transport. There is still a long way to go before viable fuel for cars is found. Remember the Helen and the long life lamps. We now have a far better solution in LEDs

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

Dont get into a fight with the horse racing club. It will be a waste of money. Taranaki has a large horse riding community who also use the race course. Rugby Park is under utilized. Build your hub there

What else?

Please celebrate New Plymouth's multi cultural make up. Taking the bi-cultural route is insulting our joint cultural heritage

Office Use Only: 7359

Submission No: 3159 Anna Lazarus

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 7378

Submission No: 3160 Robert Langedijk

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Higher priority for the coastal walkway extension than the Traverse

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 7380

Submission No: 3161 Daryl Lilley

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 1. Do nothing. Status quo. No additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 4: High. A significant water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$56 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$120 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 7381

Submission No: 3162 Suman Modgill

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

Add a golf driving range

Office Use Only: 7404

Submission No: 3163 Myleen Cu

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 7426

Submission No: 3164 Sarah Pease

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

This is the basic council infrastructure that is what the council is responsible to ensure is maintained, necessity but as it hasn't been prioritised please don't make the rates increase to 12% to play catchup. with COVID you need to make wise decisions - bump council building upgrades before delaying basic infrastructure!

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

awareness of water consumption would be a good thing but feel that water meters could be something that could be delayed and spend this money on the backlog of basic infrastructure maintenance. reconsider 12% rates increase it will be crippling

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Comments

this is obviously something that hasn't been prioritised as it hasn't occurred overnight! start somewhere!

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

these are nice things but focus on maintaining what we have with planning for extensions etc but stop spending my money on nice things ... get the basic infrastructure sorted and maintained and then start growing these nice things! they wont bring in revenue just cost cost!!

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

so much more can be done towards climate change than spending thousands on new fleet ... update as required and replace with electric as required. save this money for your big sport hub dream ... some things have to give ... don't increase our rates by 12% - this is NOT sustainable. I see no caution in your spending!!

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

this should have been a priority instead of yarrows stadium!! a big dream. would be a great assest to the region but some other things have to give - council building upgrade NO! stop spending our money!! crippling us, COVID effects will not be fully known yet

What else?

Option 2 is what I think we should be targeting with a conservative increase in rates but sufficient to maintain infrastructure. your graphs show minimal new projects over the next 10yrs but this is NOT predictable nor realistic as new projects will evolve within that 10yr period! Our rates just seem to hike up and up ... other councils have ZERO percent increase, take a leaf out of their book!

Office Use Only: 7439

Submission No: 3165 Michelle Jackson

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Seem to be taking a long time replacing Inglewood water; need better supervision and experts not keep changing their minds about the plans as it effects home owners more so than you consider

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

Anneka councillor that came to Inglewood town meeting didn't even know where Windsor walkway was as I saw her quietly ask graham. If councillors don't know where things are that they are voting on, they shouldn't be able to vote. Get out of the office and actually go and have a look at the poor walkway excuse for windaor

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

No electric cars

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 7440

Submission No: 3166 Zara Smith

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

It doesn't seem like saving x amount of dollars it's bringing in that much revenue from people already paying rates and their other multitude of bills. There are many projects that are required and absolutely need to be on charged but this is not one of them. Find other ways that bring in revenue that provide more than one of life's necessities

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Comments

Funding of this project shouldn't be passed on to rate payers it should come from the sale of leases

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Comments

This is something that if done correctly can bring good tourism revenue.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

This is not paying it forward. This is a required need for our community. It supports both physical and mental wellbeing and has the opportunity to add jobs and for sport, recreation and play space to grow. Our tamariki, rangatahi and older people are already suffering. They get bumped from current (stadium) facilities for revenue gathering opportunities often, we have little kids playing sports all nights of the week and often late at night due to restrictions on courts, fields and turfs. Basketball, hockey and netball have already well outgrown their current spaces. This is a requirement that should be prioritized alongside essential services like water due to the essential service it provides people with to support health. Making us wait before starting construction is silly as this project has already been in the pipelines for years. Don't wait start the hub ASAP

What else?

Don't increase the prices of district and New Plymouth swimming pools. This cost is already outside the means of many families in your district and something many people rely on for keeping active and mobile (people who have arthritis, fibromyalgia and other chronic pains, people who are over weight or with injuries trying to get back to physical conditions where they are able to mobilize and stay in or regain employment). It's a place for families to spend quality time together being healthy.

Perhaps higher user pay costs for places like the Len Lye centre would be more appropriate.

Spending millions upgrading the zoo is also not something that should be high priority when there is already a zoo that currently exceeds expectations for a free zoo. Either put a cost on that or hold upgrades until the things that affect multiple parts of health are addressed (water and sport and rec hub, keeping costs down at the pools). A free zoo is wonderful but a nice to have those other things are a need to have

Office Use Only: 7441

Submission No: 3167 Amanda Hewlett

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 4: High. A significant water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$56 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$120 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 7442

Submission No: 3168 Craig Jones

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 7443

Submission No: 3169 Tane Manu

Organisation: Nga Mahanga a Tairi (Nga Mahanga & Ngati Tairi)

Wish to speak to the Council: Yes

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Comments

Nga Mahanga a Tairi are supportive of the significant (and overdue) investment in addressing the issues associated with our failing infrastructure with urgency. It is important to note that expectations (and legal obligations with respect to the RMA, NPS-FM etc) regarding engagement through these projects with tangata whenua must be factored into the project planning and associated resourcing to achieve these outcomes.

Saving water and water meters

Comments

Our tupuna awa has provided water to the broader New Plymouth community for decades, at the expense of its health and well-being. Methods such as metering which reduce the take are supported. This must be balanced with those families that this will disproportionately impact (low income, large families, Marae, Papakainga, Maori reservation and reserve lands

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Extending our tracks and trails network

Comments

Nga Mahanga a Tairi has developed a Cultural Impact Assessment to inform the proposed Kaitake Trail – Te Ara a Ruhihiweratini. This impact assessment has made a number of recommendations regarding the proposal; it is not clear if those requirements have been factored into the costing of the projects. Concerningly there does not appear to be any operation expenditure budgeted necessary to address some of the issues raised in the CIA. To be clear, Nga Mahanga a Tairi is not supportive of the trial as currently designed and proposed. Critical issues include the inclusion of cycling, the lack of detail regarding the remediation of the area, and the impact of this development on other restoration activities on Kaitake (predator control and returning those species which should be here like kiwi and Whio).

4136

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Comments

Nga Mahanga a Tairi is supportive of the proposed investment in planting our place, specifically this investment must be sufficient to take an eco-souring method in increasing the amount of vegetation cover within our urban areas. Ensuring on-going predator control in these areas and new habitat is also recommended to get the most impact of the remediation of an area.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Office Use Only: 7446

Submission No: 3170 Angela

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

What else?

With projected population increases in the future other council services and service centres will need consideration for expansion to enable customer services and standards to continue to be met. Libraries are an important hub for the community enabling everyone access to informatiom and technology that improves lives and allows contribution to society. COVID-19 and natural disasters such as the Christchurch earthquakes have shown the importance of libraries as an essential service that provide a place for people to connect and achieve what they need. They are also a place for life long learning. Please consider expansion and refurbishment of library spaces in the future so that Taranaki can can continue to be a leading place where people want to live, work and play.

Office Use Only: 7448

Submission No: 3171 Jonni Tipler

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 7449

Submission No: 3172 Michael Miller

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 4: High. A significant water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$56 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$120 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

Make it bigger and get rid of horse racing altogether.

Office Use Only: 7451

Submission No: 3173 Saskia Langridge

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Comments

Rate payers shouldn't have to pay more for the council's mistakes in not maintaining the water mains, Rural people especially who don't use mains should DEFINITELY NOT BE CHARGED

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Comments

Rural people collect their own water I'm assuming they are exempt from the water metre system as they have paid already for tanks, pumps and pipework

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

While I love the walkway it's quite simple, it's not a necessity and we don't have the funds therefore it should have a pin in it until we are in a better position to spend the money on it

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

I'm all for planting, but electric cars for NPDC..NO

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

We paid for Yarrow Stadium for years with rates only to be having to pay again because council messed up and passed a building deemed unsafe, why should we pay for another sports ground, absolutely ridiculous

What else?

Seems the council wants to spend money at the tax cost like it's their own personal income, We are paying huge rates as it is without adding 12% then 9% thereafter, the proposed water fix is the only thing that needs rectifying but you can not charge everyone to fix towns problem, Rural holders are not on mains water therefore should not have to fix - Walkway/sport hub both non essential, perhaps the council should budget better, they should be receiving alot more rates with all the subdivisions happening so where has the extra rate money gone.... Stop spending rates on stupid stuff!

Office Use Only: 7452

Submission No: 3174 Jessica Knight

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Just get started

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

Water meters increase inequity . It will affect the health of the most vulnerable

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Comments

Start supporting the repairs. Think more carefully for future housing development in risk areas before allowing consent to build

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Extending the walkway creates a green route for our environment and adds a splendid to our region

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Plant the future do not delay in going green save the world one small step at a time

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

The health of the young and mature and bringing the community together can never be underestimated in importance

What else?

Great well researched options . Clean lines of information a credit to those that have debated these subjects .

Office Use Only: 7454

Submission No: 3175 Kyle Langridge

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

The NPDC should do its best to use only local contractors to undertake the improvements to the water network so at least the region can benefit in a small way to make up for the failures of previous NPDC members to effectively maintain our assets.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

Water is a basic human right. Our rates are paid to cover such basic amenities and the lack of proper financial restraint by NPDC is now expecting the rate payer to rectify this poor use of hard working rate payers funds to fix these problems by finding additional capital by penalizing the rate payer in new ways.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

With the current situation with our water infrastructure issues, tracks and trails are not essential and should be put on hold until such a time that the funds are available.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

Planting trees is a good initiative. Electric vehicles on the other hand is another complete waste of tax payer money when other areas of infrastructure require these funds.

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

Don't spend what you don't have! Infrastructure (essentials first) niceties when you have a surplus.

What else?

The rate payer is not responsible for the poor infrastructure management that we pay the NPDC to undertake. However I understand the funds must come from somewhere. The priority of the NPDC should now be to prioritize essential infrastructure over improvement and image as to not further punish the rate payer for the failures of the NPDC to look after our essential assets.

Office Use Only: 7455

Submission No: 3176 Allan Barriball

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 7456

Submission No: 3177 Holly Richards

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

I think you need to start looking at all these new builds and incorporate a new water catchment area. Why should we be charged when I see businesses in the middle of summer watering their roof! When asked - they do it to keep their buildings cool (and yes I've reported it years ago) The council wants to charge charge with absolutely no regard on what that means for the home owner

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

You cant afford to do anything right now clearly

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

You guys have already got Yarrows Stadium wrong how many times? You will get it wrong again. Don't bother

What else?

I think you have forgotten the people that pay the rates. We are just getting out of a global pandemic - people are struggling to stay afloat and the council wants to raise the rates 12%!? You are not listening to the people

Office Use Only: 7459

Submission No: 3178 Martin Foard

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

No to water meters. We live in a region where there is more than enough water. Put money into capturing water. Water meters will only affect low/fixed income earners.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Get it done

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

We can't afford this right now. Park this idea for now.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

TOTALLY OPPOSED to this idea. The proposed location is ludicrous. There is too much vehicle congestion on Coronation Ave currently. Putting s sports hub in CBD will be make this part of the roads more dangerous. Our children ar both involved in sports and the current facilities are adequate for now. Not prepared for massive rate hike to fund a sports hub.

Office Use Only: 7460

Submission No: 3179 Heath Priest

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Plumbing is very important and should not be takin lightly.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

Wow, water comes out or the sky for nothing. I live in the country and catch my own water. Why not use the water meter money to help people to put in water tanks, through education, adding it to their rates to soften the expense. If only to use that water for the garden hose to wash the car, wash the house, water the garden which a lot of people do weather they are aloud to of not.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Don't live there, don't know anything about there problems. its pretty obvious but don't do any more development on low lying land.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Extending the walkway to Waitara is a good idea. I don't think spending our rate payers money in Egmont national park is a good idea that umbrella falls under DOC and they should get that money in there budget. Something needs to be done with widening Mangorei, Baker, and Carrington roads this circuit is getting increasingly popular with runners and cyclists and is bloody dangerous. The road is not really wide enough to accommodate both, someone will eventually get run over. Maybe concreting a wide foot path down one side that could accommodate both up and down traffic, or just widen the road as far as possible. I know this seems like a big task but makes more sense than a sports hub or spending rate payers money in the park.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

Up grade excising facilities, everyone go's on about the parking at the netball courts. Well just across the main road between the road and the railway is a heap of pine trees that could be turned into a car park, or at the end of Rimu street the bottom of Sacred Hearts field I'm sure there would be enough room there for a few parks also then its just a sort walk under the bridge and you are there. 40 Million is a lot of money to just to have all your eggs in one basket when there is a lot of other problems that should be addressed.

Office Use Only: 7464

Submission No: 3180 Chere Bailey

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

What else?

I am really struggling with the cost (\$250k each =%500k) of the 2x platforms on Devon st that were passed by the NPDC. What a neglectful waste of taxpayers money. The plate forms our awful to look at & have no shelter, from Sun , wind & rain. VERY DISSAPOINTED in this decision to spend \$250k on the platform , I could build a small house for the cost of one platform. Who let this go through????? Please don't waste our hard earned money. Yarrow Rugby stadium is not getting any use , is this going to become the sports hub?

Office Use Only: 7467

Submission No: 3181 Donna Naus

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Would be fantastic to see the walkway to waitara

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Comments

Disagree strongly with electric vechicles, spend the money on water upgrades instead.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

What else?

All new builds should have to have water tanks - even small ones for just watering gardens in summer.

Office Use Only: 7469

Submission No: 3182 Mieke

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 4: High. A significant water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$56 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$120 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 7471

Submission No: 3183 Mark Jackson

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Comments

Make an insensitive to all new and existing houses to install water tanks.this could also be implemented to commercial buildings.the system / tanks could go onto trickle feed hence reducing infrastructure stresses.leaks in the current system could be fixed reducing water wastage and requirements for meters

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Comments

Make Taranaki a destination for what we have to offer.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

The position for the hub is all wrong and there are plenty of other options for the facility.

What else?

The ten year plan does not help out the two towns that introduce/welcome visitors to the area as you come into New Plymouth.the ten year plan for Inglewood is absolutely pitfall.I have spoken to roading council people on how to increase traffic flow for the town and to make it safer. With the buy back of the railway land this could be used in part for parking and get cars off the side of the road in turn winding the road for the amount of traffic that flows through the town.

I would like to see a roof over our pool so this can be used all year round. A lot of this district travel to straford and or New Plymouth for swimming lessons and training for 9 months or more when we have. Good facility on our door steps. Ten million over ten years for Inglewood is not suffice considering the potential Inglewood has to offer the region.

Office Use Only: 7472

Submission No: 3184 Jolene

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

It would be disgusting and ethically wrong to leave as is

Saving water and water meters

Option 4: High. A significant water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$56 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$120 million over the long term.

Comments

As long as it's fair and children less couples and solo people don't get charged the same as a big family

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

I previously lived in waitara and this issue most definitely needs addressing

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

Fix everything else first

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

Previous problems first

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

There's a roofed sports place in waitara that never seems to get used

What else?

Fix old problems before moving forward and we won't run out of money for the actual important issues!

Office Use Only: 7474

Submission No: 3185 Jocelyn Wisnewski

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 7478

Submission No: 3186 Penelope Jury

Organisation: Taranaki Equestrian Network

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

I don't completely agree with water meters, as I think there are certain people who use more than others, especially businesses. I just hope it's reasonably priced water so not to put more people in the hardship basket.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Waitara is a beautiful town that needs funds

Extending our tracks and trails network

Comments

Although I love the tracks and trails we have, I don't agree with them intersecting mahoetahi Rd, I think the plan can be better designed

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Tree planting is a brilliant idea.

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

I am against the multi sport hub going in at the racecourse. I don't believe a multi sport hub is needed. If space is needed then it needs to be utilised outside of the city boundaries for ease of parking etc. I am a resident of Welbourn and I know how congested the streets have become over the recent years. To take the racecourse away would be a HUGE mistake for our area. It's OUR green space and needs to be cared for. I think that green space is needed for the health of the park land and residents of New Plymouth, the birds. I play with my kids there on their ponies, enjoy pony club, walk our dogs. Please know it's a very special place just as it is.

What else?

Please protect our green spaces and environment, as once those are taken away they don't come back.

Office Use Only: 7479

Submission No: 3187 Helen Locker

Organisation: Rate payer
Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

We need good water drainage for rain water and gray water

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

The rate payer should be able to put in water tanks so that can catch water so it is not going to waste.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Yes . Up grade with two sizes larger than you plan on putting in so it wont be too small by the time the job is finished

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

This should be a user pay thing. As in the people who use sports grounds should pay for the use of these grounds.. when we look at what happened in Waitara, we were ment to get national netball games here and that is a long way off. The new covered court have a river runing though them. The old ones were all weather courts.

What else?

There should be a Cape amount on how much our we pay our top people in the council. They work for the rate payer we should say what they get payed. A respectable amount not over the top.

Office Use Only: 7480

Submission No: 3188 Anne Cullen

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Comments

This absolutely should be built but not at the current proposed location unless there is significant increase in parking to keep people from parking in residential streets and traffic controls put in place. I support the idea but the location proposed is not ok

Office Use Only: 7481

Submission No: 3189 John Billing

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

Tracks could wait \ sort water issues first

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Persuade racing to move to Stratford course

Office Use Only: 7482

Submission No: 3190 Rodney Baker

Organisation: Urenui Health Group Wish to speak to the Council: Yes

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option A: Pay for it from rates

Comments

We have had 30 plus times over the years where we have no water . Running the risk of Health issues due to the poor Health of the soil risk of contamination in our drinking water. How much money do we have to spend on repairs. The waterlines a way past there use by date they need replacing in Urenui. Also sewage is getting in our awa Health risk as well as environmental risk.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

We need water to our property first fix lines first as lots of waste going on over the years.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

Focus on info structure first to keep everyone safe in there homes

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

What else?

NPDC shouldn't support the Uruti worm farm consent as they are not operating within there consent and are a major impact on environment and health and wellbeing of the locals.

Office Use Only: 7483

Submission No: 3191 Matthew Brayshaw

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 4: High. A significant water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$56 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$120 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 7485

Submission No: 3192 Gail Allison

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

User pays, I have to pay for my water, fix my own repairs, as I live in the country.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Good idea

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

The flooding is a hazard, needs fixing please

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

You don't have enough money for this?

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

What else?

Our north Taranaki Rivers need fixing, plumbing from Urenui needs council input urgently, waste products need to go elsewhere, not Uruti please. Urenui needs upgraded foot paths, safety first, hazards with tripping. Thanks for making it safer for scooter drivers on state highway 3, Urenui crossing, but need a pedestrian crossing, cars still driving too fast in the 50 km zone. Would appreciate recycling bins in Urenui and Uruti. Thanks for reading

Office Use Only: 7486

Submission No: 3193 Roger Hawkins

Wish to speak to the Council: Yes

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

This is because of the NPCC "razor gang; a couple of decades ago stopping surveillance monitoring.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

Why in an area of known high rainfall, is it necessary to have water meters? If you lived in a desert area yes, but NOT in a province which relies on rain to grow grass! Installing water meters will mean another bureaucracy to administer and another addition to the budget.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

Option 1 plus continue to develop low cost solutions for extending the Coastal walkway to Waitara AND OAKURA.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

Option 1plus develop proper and suitable nubs for all sports as when necessary. Particularly NETBALL. Do NOT build erect structures on the inside of the NP Raceway.

What else?

It is fact of modern day life that that organisations funded by companies, local and national government, particularly, sports trusts, promote their existence by planning evermore facilities. For an example, Taranaki Rugby Union, used to be run by a part time secretary and a groundsman, and its committees, players and coaching staff were enthusiastic, knowledgeable, keen, but unpaid. Compare that with today!

Office Use Only: 7487

Submission No: 3194 Mai Simons

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Comments

Stop fixing issues in our beautiful city with a bloody band aide fix it properly the first bloody time so stop wasting money on no urgent shit

Saving water and water meters

Comments

Water mitre would be a good idea as long as you don't abuse it like you do our rates and increase it when and how much you please. The building department should introduce that all new builds should be made to put in water tanks to try help with the water issue

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Comments

The walk way is a great investment off our rates and should be looked after and making it go out to Waitara and look after all and any future tracks we have or you make

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

Hell no way should you spend our rates on electrifying your cars a classic case off wasting our rates when it could be spent on fixing more important things in our city like the Main Street is a terrible sight compared to other cities the same size they have beautiful main streets

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

This want affect me personally but I am all for it and feel it needs to be done much sooner rather then later

What else?

As a rate payer I feel you just do what you want any way no matter what the public have to say. Spending our rates on something's totally unnecessary. Like how many times are you going to keep Putting a band aide on the rod from the port all the way thru to the other end as I use this road every day it is nothing but bloody disgusting

Office Use Only: 7489

Submission No: 3195 Alison Gillespie

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Fix the water piping in Urenui as the water pipes burst regularly - urgent within 2 years. We have rahui's on 2 rivers - Urenui River due to sewage from the storm water, cannot fish/swim - this is a big impact as there is the Urenui campground beside the river. Mimitangiatua from the pollution being released from Remediation NZ (Uruti worm farm), I understand that NPDC is pulling its submission supporting the reconsent of this business.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Ok with water meters - just concerned about people with lots of children will go over the limit and when they are on a low income what will be the financial impact to them. Also would like to see education on people catching water for use in their garden, being innovative reusing what we have how many IBC's go in to landfill that could be repurposed (I know they need to be cleaned first)

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

While this is important, I think we need to sort out our infrastructure first.

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

Look after core responsibilities first e.g the water piping - the Waitara Sports hub funded their project by themselves after getting turned down by NPDC, why is that changing for New Plymouth??

What else?

Fix the infrastructure and river pollution first before the nice to haves like a sport hub. A recycling bin at Uruti and a coin operated rubbish bin I have to take all my rubbish to the dump, due to the hours its open, I have to keep it in my car and go down after work - Waitara 1-4pm, lots of people up Uruti dump or burn their rubbish on the land. The red bags used to be great as I'd drop mine off in Urenui outside a friends house.

Office Use Only: 7491

Submission No: 3196 David Dick

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Comments

The Council must not let this slip behind ever, now we have to borrow to fix it.

Saving water and water meters

Comments

Water meters are a great Idea to make people more aware of how much water they are using. If water meters are used the water levy on the rates bill should be eliminated. Why can't we build another dam to collect water for town supply and drive a hydro electric power station producing renewable energy? (The alternative is new gas fired power stations.) The renewable energy could be used to power the surge in demand from Electric cars. This would be a win win all round.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

The Waitara rates should be levied to pay for this.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Great way of spending our money to help improve lifestyles by opening up the area for locals and tourists.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

The council should plan for the supply of renewable energy before they want to use it to drive their cars. You can only build so many wind turbines in our back yard, and everybody wants to get rid of our local gas industry so where to from here? Build a dam and hydro power station which would solve the renewable energy supply problem and the water supply for the next 100 years !!!!

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

I am all for a multi sports park inside the race course, BUT NO BUILDINGS to be erected and an under pass built under the race track. Do not push the only viable race course in Taranaki into a corner. Why not develop the Yarrow Stadium into something everybody can be proud of, like a multi sport stadium/complex. Lets face it the whole Yarrow Stadium is a stuff up which the council is throwing good money at trying to fix up their own mistakes. Who is going to use the Yarrow Stadium? A few rugby games every year, what a complete waste of the rate payers money. Tear the place down now and start from scratch with the multi sport complex.

What else?

On the whole I think the council are being very proactive. The Yarrow Stadium should be shared with a lot more sports and concerts, it is totally under utilized and designed for one sport only. Stop spending our money on the current structure, sell it or tear it down and start again.

Office Use Only: 7494

Submission No: 3197 Oliver Baker

Organisation: Rate payer Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Comments

payment of the interest we get off our assets

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

why charge use for a nature resources . we could but in water tanks to save water. On new houses .

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

It needs doing. DO IT. The longer you leave it the more it will cost'

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

infrastructure before pleasure

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

What else?

Money is tight in our Community. Spend it wisely. I as a mature resident are over spending money on things they will never use

Office Use Only: 7496

Submission No: 3198 Greg Mawson

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option A: Pay for it from rates

Comments

I want it paid from rates, but that does not mean I agree with rate increases to do it. This is a core service and it should be done before arts and extending the walk way etc. We should have more users pays on "wants"!

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

I see water meters as another way to increase our rates and get more money coming into the council instead of being used to encourage less use of water. Are there any samples of how these rate payers will be charged if water meters were introduced?

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

This is a "want", not a "need". Fix our core services before wasting money on things that the whole population don't use.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

Thats not your job to solve. Leave it to the government.

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

I'll never use this sports hub, so why should I pay for it. User pays, let the people using it pay for it.

What else?

Core Services are what you should be providing for in rates. If I said to my boss that I want my pay increased by 12% next year because I can't manage my household, he'd tell me its not his problem and where I can go, but the council can go to their employer, us rate payers, and demand what ever they like with us having no say. I can't see how alot of people can afford to pay their rates. I'm assuming some eldery will be leaving no inheritance to their children as their house will be sold when they die to recover their rates. Its disgusting!

Office Use Only: 7500

Submission No: 3199 Alison Gillespie

Organisation: Urenui & Districts Health Group

Wish to speak to the Council: Yes

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

The Urenui & Districts Health Group Committee are concerned about the health and well being impacts of the water cuts due to the water pipes regularly bursting in the Urenui village. The secondary impact is the river water quality due to storm water run off, there is a high level of e-coli in the Urenui river which has resulted in a rahui put on the river by our local Iwi Ngati Mutunga.

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

We support improvements to people's health and well being from exercise and cheap transport options.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

Concentrate on core business- water infrastructure.

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

While we back sport initiatives we think that the water infrastructure comes first.

Office Use Only: 7506

Submission No: 3200 Liben Thomas

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

Build better roads first!! Every road in taranki region is shit!! Full of potholes..we spend alot on fixing the cars because of the bloody roads than doing anything else

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

What else?

Build more houses and stop giving it off to bloody investors...build better roads for the people...provide more safety for people but putting up more cameras on the streets so police can monitor them...the forgotten highway roads need more care so we could de tours more heavy trucks that way..and save the traffics caused on the highway